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Revocation of Ordinance 45 (Election of Member of Court by the Non-Teaching Staff

At its meeting on 14 February 2017 the University Court approved the revocation of Ordinance 45 (Election of
Member of Court by the Non-Teaching Staff) with effect from 1 August 2017, subject to consultation with the
Senate and ratification at a subsequent meeting of the Court noting that the Ordinance would in any case be
redundant once Statute 9 (The Court) has been approved by the Privy Council.



